

Wed 3-28-90

Chris Wolf had called me Tues to meet with he & Knox during your Org mtg, 3-28 1200. At that time met with Knox & Chris. They told me there was nothing they could do for Auto Center. They pushed Notes Holding heavily.

I told them I was disappointed, though. Duich should help because of emergency nature of Auto Center. Told them Kiebgott had told me 3/9 that I would have Cad either way within 2 mos. Knox said 1st time he had heard that - he had gotten my cover letter week before, but no enclosures. I expressed my continued frustration about no Cad till Auto Center - would have solved problem long time ago. Reminded Knox of his comments at Janis's siting w/ Gadden - "tell Kiebgott dump imports, things happen faster." Also, Kingsburg last April when deal approved - "lets do

3-28 p. 2

it now. (I told him lets take letter, ~~then~~
go for it now) Then, last Aug or
Sept. Buick changed position - didn't
want it - very frustrating.

Told them ~~and~~ my advisors upset
at me for being so "nice", not going
to Detroit or Flint. Chris said they've
worked hard, & I acknowledged.

Told them needed new letter of interest
w/ revised Auto Center dates because current
wouldn't hold up in court. Chris said
"I don't think we'd have a hand" in
courts.

Chris said let's get Liebygt in here
(to discuss Cad now). Kron said
"we'll talk to him after your Org mtg."
We concluded meeting, they again
pushed Motors Holding. (I had told
them I preferred no pattern. I had told
them I would find a way to get into center,
was talking to a couple people, just would
have to pay more. Still thought Buick should
help.)